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The unfair and anticompetitive caps in the Copyright Act have resulted in lost income for many artists 

over five decades. It is important that artists and record labels receive fair remuneration for their 

work. Removing these caps would allow Warner Music and our artists to obtain fair market rates for 

the use of our sound recordings, just as we do with commercial TV and other music users. Warner 

Music and our artists should not be prevented from being fairly compensated for their intellectual 

property and creative contributions to the music industry and Australian culture.  We simply ask that 

recording artists, and those who invest in them, be permitted to obtain fair market rates – like every 

other copyright owner in Australia. 

 

We believe that such a change is consistent with the Government’s Revive policy and stated aim of 

supporting the success and vibrance of Australia’s cultural and creative sector. 

 

Finally, Warner supports Phonographic Performance Company of Australia’s submission to this 

Inquiry. 

Thank you for your attention to this important issue. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Dan Rosen  
President 

Warner Music Australasia 
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